

Saxon Hill Academy



Friday 30th April 2021

Dear parents/carers,

On **Friday 7**th **May 2021**, Saxon Hill Academy will be taking part in NSPCC's Number Day. Below is a message from the NSPCC Number Day website:

How your fundraising makes a difference

This has been a difficult time for everyone, but many children have been experiencing abuse and neglect at home, increased risk online and further pressures on their mental health. It's also had an effect on younger children, with an increase in children under 11 turning to our Childline service for help with mental health issues.

We will be taking part a 'digits dress up' for a £1 donation. We are inviting all pupils and staff to wear any clothing that has numbers on them, or you might want to dress up as a dice, calculator or playing card. Please don't worry if clothing with numbers isn't an option, you are welcome to wear your favourite dress up outfit instead.

In school, we will be including numbers into as many activities as we can throughout the day. Some classes will be designing and making a large number jigsaw with lots of different textures, some classes will be counting how many monsters they can find around school and some will be counting logos.

Please send donations to your class teacher or give to the school office.

Thank you for your support,

Jade Rawlins

Investigators Department Lead Teacher

Executive Principal: Melsa Buxton
Head of School: Mel Newbury
Kings Hill Road, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS14 9DE

Tel: 01543 414892 | Email: office@saxonhill.shaw-education.org.uk | Web: www.saxonhillacademy.org.uk

















